

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

(0115) 956 1337 office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Wednesday, 24 July 2024

Dear parents/carers,

Throughout their time at Edgewood, your children will participate in Religious Education (RE) lessons to gain an understanding of a variety of religions and world views. We believe this is an essential area of study, ensuring that children are well-prepared for life in a world rich with diverse perspectives. Our goal is to enable children to make informed decisions and to confidently express their views. RE is designed for all pupils, regardless of their family background, personal beliefs, or practices.

As part of offering a broad and balanced curriculum, the children will learn about Christianity, Judaism, Islam, Hinduism, and other religions that are represented within our school community. We are reaching out to anyone with a religious belief who would be willing to share information about their faith. Initially, we ask if you would be happy to speak to your child's class. We want the children to hear first-hand about the experiences and rituals of different religions and understand why they are important to those who practice them.

If you think you can help, in September please contact me via the school office, by telephone or email.

Thank you for your support in enriching our children's education.

Kind regards,

Miss Sam Heaton

Class Teacher and RE subject lead.





